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Late arrivals and early de-

partures must be signed in 

and out at the classroom. 
 

What’s Happening? 

No Hat No Play 

Anzac Day Thursday 25th 

April. 

 

 

 

 

 

*Consent Form: If a yellow page is attached to the newsletter this page will need to be signed by the parent or caregiver 

and returned to the school. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Acknowledgement of Country 

We respect and honour Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander  
Elders past, present and future.  We acknowledge the stories,  
traditions and living cultures of Aboriginal and Torres Strait  

Islander peoples on this land and commit to building a brighter  
future together. 

Message from our Principal Mrs Jo Wernecke 

Dear Parents and caregivers 

Welcome to Term 2. A very big and warm welcome to our new 
student Sheila who has joined us this term.  We are looking for-
ward to working with all of our students and families as we pro-
gress through the term. 
 

During Term 2, we will see a change in the season with cooler 
mornings.  Can you please make sure to mark all your children's 
clothing. 

Anzac Day Plans 

School Service: 

Our students are hosting a school ANZAC Service Commencing 
at 2.30pm on Wednesday 24th April. Parents and Guardians are 
most welcome to attend the service and join us for a cup of cof-
fee or tea after the ceremony.  

Town Service: 

Parents and Students are invited to attend the Maryvale ANZAC 
service to be held at Maryvale Park commencing at 5.30am.  

 

School Levy 
Thank you to all the parents who have paid their 2024 school 
levy.   

If you have not yet paid or have organised a payment plan with 
the school you can contact the Business Manager on 4666 1190 
(Tuesday & Thursday’s) or send an email to:  
principal@maryvaless.eq.edu.au).  If no payment has been re-
ceived or organised you are required to supply the items that  
are attached to this newsletter. 

 

SCHOOL CONTACTS 

http://www.maryvaless.eq.edu.au/


No Hat No Play 

 I have noticed some of our students come to school without their hat, they always have a rea-
son their hat is not needed or who is to blame for them not having their hat. I have requested 
ALL staff from this week on - work with me to reinforce the need for all students to be wear-
ing  their hat - No matter where we intend playing or staying…..  

• When we enter the school grounds - we wear our hat.  

• When we leave the classroom for breaks - we wear our hat. 

NO HAT NO PLAY – the school does not have borrow hats. 

Dear parents, at Maryvale State School we are encouraging our students to 
bring any concerns that they may be experiencing during school hours to the 
teaching staff immediately so we can deal with the issues as they arise.   

 
 

We also encourage parents to check in with us and have a chat about any concerns 
you may have, before they become overly complicated. It is important your child 
knows that we communicate with each other and will work together to resolve any 
issues that may arise. 

AUSTRALIAN EARLY DEVELOPMENT CENUS 

Building a national picture of child health 

From May 2024, our school, along with thousands of others across the country, will par-
ticipate in the Australian Early Development Census (AEDC).  

The AEDC is a teacher-completed census (similar to a questionnaire) which provides a compre-
hensive picture of how children have developed by the time they start their first year of full-
time school. 

 

The AEDC is an Australian Government Initiative and is completed nationally every three years. 
Participation in the AEDC is voluntary, however the AEDC relies on all schools with children in 
their first year of full-time school participating in the collection. Parents/carers don’t need to 
take any action unless they choose not to include their children in the census. 

To find out more about the AEDC and how it is being used to help children and families visit: 
www.aedc.gov.au. 

If you have any questions, you can contact the principal by person or email at:  
principal@maryvaless.eq.edu.au 

http://www.aedc.gov.au


  Maryvale State School 
81 Taylor Street Maryvale 

Phone: 4666 1190       Mobile: Email: principal@maryvaless.eq.edu.au 

 

Term 2: Monday 15th April— Friday 21st June 

Term 3: Monday 8th July— Friday 13th September 

Term 4: Monday 30th September—Friday 13th December 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Parents are reminded that  

children are not to be at school  
before 8:30am and to be collected at 3pm unless  

prior arrangements have been made with the school. 

Late arrivals and early departures must be 
signed in and out at the classroom. 

 

Attendance 

Please let our staff know if your child is to be absent and the reason for the absence by ei-
ther sending a text message or calling the school on 0475832540. Reasons may include medi-
cal/dental/mental health appointment, funeral or sick. Unfortunately, reasons such as leisure 
activities, shopping, visiting friends and relatives, celebrating birthdays, fishing and truancy 
are likely to be categories as an unauthorised absence. While our focus is to have every stu-
dent at school every day to maximise their learning, if they are not well, they should not be 
at school.  

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 

http://www.maryvaless.eq.edu.au/

